
Family-like Activities (I)  

 

Last Saturday, seven children including me of Wor Ping Dormitory took part 

in the family-like activity held in the Avenue of Stars along the Seafront of 

Tsim Sha Tsui under the leadership of Ms. PANG and Ms. CHEUK.  We 

arrived at the destination by MTR, and appreciated the beauty of Victoria 

Harbour complimented by high rises densely distributed at its both sides.  

The Avenue of Stars was crowded with visitors, many of whom were 

Mainlanders, with people heard speaking Mandarin everywhere.  As Hong 

Kong promotes Bi-literacy and Tri-lingualism, we could understand 

Mandarin.  The pupils were happy and in high spirits, yelling out in front of 

fingerprints of stars they knew.  We had Chinese buffet meal as our lunch 

at Little Sheep.  We felt happy because we tasted many delicious desserts 

we seldom had in daily life, and I loved mutton-stuffed bread the most. 

Afterwards, we idled around the Avenue of Stars.  To my disappointment, I 

could not buy toys I had intended to buy, for the toy store was no longer 

there.  We went back at dinner time.  In a word, the trip was fruitful, and I 

hope we can go to places seldom frequented by us next time.  
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